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ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Tuf Francis Invited to Summit for Teacher Education

Anthony Tuf Francis, assistant professor in the Department of
Teacher Development and Educational Studies has recently been
invited to be a panelist at a summit meeting at the University of
Michigan.

TeachingWorks is partnering with the Branch Alliance for Teacher
Educator Diversity (BranchED) to host a summit for teacher
educators focused on practice-based teacher education
on February 11-13, 2018. This event will bring together faculty
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members from approximately ten minority-serving institutions (MSIs) and historically black
colleges and university (HBCU’s) from across the country, with the goal of introducing
participants to practice-based teacher education and unpacking how it can be an effective
framework for preparing beginning teachers.  

Congratulations to Tuf!

IN THE NEWS

International Women's Table
In order to bring together female leaders within the Galileo-Saudi
Arabia program with other outstanding women in educational
leadership, Dr. Suzanne Klein and Dr. Anne Donato have created the
International Women’s Table. Its mission is to break boundaries in
educational leadership by breaking bread and bringing voices together
from across the globe in robust and reflective conversation – to share,
inquire, learn and grow – in order to broaden mentorship, support and
understanding of each other’s leadership work and potential.

Over lunch, program participants are able to interact with female leaders from within and outside the
OU's campus – asking questions and hearing personal stories of guest speakers’ journeys in rising to
various levels of educational leadership. Featured speakers have included Dr. Janet Graetz, Dr. Julie
Ricks-Doneen, and Dr. Leigh Dzwik; in addition to Dr. Claudia Petrescu from the Office of Graduate
Studies and others throughout the Metro Detroit area.

The International Women’s Table has allowed those involved to reach beyond themselves and enter a
new level of educational leadership one meal and personal story at a time.

If you are interested in participating, contact csklein@oakland.edu or adonato@oakland.edu.

ALA Youth Media Awards Ceremony Live
Stream
The ERL will be live-streaming the ALA Youth Media Awards Ceremony

at 10 a.m. on Monday February 12 in the main area of the ERL. Please

stop in to watch and invite your interested students to join.

Each year, the American Library Association honors books, videos, and

other outstanding materials for children and teens. Recognized

worldwide for the high quality they represent, the ALA Youth Media

Awards, including the prestigious, Coretta Scott King Book, Caldecott, Newbery, and Printz Awards,

guide parents, educators, librarians, and others in selecting the best materials for youth. Selected by

committees composed of librarians and other literature and media experts, the awards encourage

original and creative work in the field of children’s and young adult literature and media.

For more information, visit the ALA youth Media Awards web page. Follow the results in real-time via

live webcast or by following the hashtag #alayma. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Galileo–Saudi Arabia Transformation
Project
Please join the wave two participants of the Galileo-Saudi Arabia
Educational Leadership Immersion Program as they present their final
transformation projects in an IGNITE presentation format. 

Presentations will be held on Thursday, February 15, and Friday,
February 16, from 9 a.m.–noon in room 360 of the ERL. Everyone is
welcome to drop in and leave at any time during the presentations.

Mental Health First Aid Trainings
Two Mental Health First Aid trainings are available this semester on
Saturday, February 10 and Friday, March 9.

Both trainings will take place at Oakland University from 8:30 a.m.–5
p.m. Specific locations will be given after registration. The training is
free to current OU students and employees; and $20 for community
members.

View the flyer for more information. Registration is available here.

CELEBRATIONS

If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact Jennifer Schmalz.
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ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the wonderful

things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information about your

publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your items are

print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to publish any photos

being submitted. Please put "SEHS Bulletin" in the subject line and email your information

to: jmschmalz@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Jennifer Schmalz at jmschmalz@oakland.edu.

Oakland University
School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall

456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, MI 48309-4482

(248) 370-3050

sehs@oakland.edu

oakland.edu/sehs

Manage your preferences or unsubscribe.
Not subscribed? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email in a browser.
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